
If you were affected by the storms on May 21st, specifically if you no longer 
have a residence or are displaced due to damage, your residential address on 
your voter registration does not need to change unless you want to make a 
permanent change. You will, however, need to establish an alternative mailing 
address and update your registered mailing address with our office.

If you do come in to replace a license or voter registration card, our office 
mails the new registration card to your RESIDENCE. If there is no house/mail 
receptacle to deliver this card to, the USPS will return the card to our office 
and we will make your voting status inactive, even if you have a forwarding 
address. The USPS cannot forward this item, per Iowa State Code.  Upon your 
status going inactive, our state database will produce a residential status 
confirmation card, which we will then mail out. This mailing is forwardable 
by the USPS. Once you receive this card, you must fill out and return, verifying 
your residential address. After our office receives the confirmation, your 
voting status will be switched back to active.  

If your voting status does become inactive due to returned 
mail, and we do not receive confirmation back, that DOES NOT 
mean that you will not be able to vote in November. HOWEVER, 
THERE MAY BE MORE STEPS TO VOTE ON ELECTION DAY SUCH AS 
PROVIDING PROOF OF RESIDENCE.

Any questions, please call: (641) 743-2546 
Stop by our office at: 
400 Public Square, Ste 5, Greenfield 
Keep an eye on what is happening at our county website 
adaircounty.iowa.gov/auditor and our social media 
facebook.com/adaircountyauditor
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